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                  Subject: Important Update - Rescheduling of Colour Run and Term 6 Dates 

3rd June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to inform you of a change to our planned Colour Run. Due to the adverse weather forecast 
for Friday, 6th June, we have made the decision to reschedule the Colour Run to Thursday, 10th July 
am. We understand this may cause some inconvenience, but the safety and enjoyment of the children are 
our primary concerns, and we want to ensure the event can take place in the best possible conditions. 

Term 6 is always a very busy and exciting time in school, and we wanted to take this opportunity to remind 
you of some other important dates for your diary: 

●​ Thursday 19th June: New Reception Pupils’ Induction Evening 
●​ Friday 20th June: Sports Day 
●​ Wednesday 2nd July: Children will be informed of their classes for next year 
●​ Thursday 3rd July: Shuffle Up Day (children visit their new classes) 
●​ Friday 4th July: School reports sent home to families 
●​ Thursday, 10th July: Shuffle Up Afternoon (children spend the afternoon in their new classes) 
●​ Thursday 10th July: Rescheduled Colour Run (Morning) 
●​ Wednesday 16th July: Year 6 Show (performances at 9:30 am & 1:45 pm) 
●​ Friday 18th July: Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Additionally, please be aware that during Term 6, the following assessment data will be sent home to the 
relevant year groups: 

●​ Reception: Reception - Foundation Stage Profile 
●​ Year 1 & Year 2 Retakes: Phonics Screening Check results 
●​ Year 4: Multiplication Tables Check results 
●​ Year 6: SATs results 
●​ Attainment for all year groups- this will be indicated on school reports 

We appreciate your understanding regarding the change to the Colour Run date and thank you for your 
continued support of our school events. We hope the children are looking forward to all the exciting 
activities planned for the remainder of the school year. 

If you have any questions regarding any of these dates or events, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Sarah Biss 
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